
   
 
 
PUBLIC WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS 
Town of Puckett 
Estimated Cost: $103,773 
Federal/State Funds: $86,968 
 
Over a period of three years, Guest Consultants, Inc. assisted the Town of Puckett in 
receiving three separate CDBG grants for existing water system improvements. In 2004 
Guest Consultants, Inc. was contracted to produce plans and specifications for a water 
well rehabilitation project. This project included a pump replacement, installation of 
chlorination equipment, piping, 
and related appurtenances. The 
Town of Puckett contracted 
Guest Consultants again to 
complete funding applications, 
plans, construction inspection 
and contract administration for 
a project that included water 
system improvements related to 
an aging water distribution 
system. This project consisted 
of the construction of 2733 LF 
of 4” water main, connections 
to the existing water system and 
reconnections of existing water services. This CDBG project was completed in 2006. In 
2007 Guest Consultants Inc. was contracted by The Town of Puckett to complete 
applications, plans and specifications to obtain emergency funding. The emergency 
funding was for replacement of a section of AC pipe that was very critical to the water 
system and the town. This project included 1200 LF water main, ties to the existing water 
system and the reconnection of existing water services. This CDBG funding was obtained 
through the CDBG Emergency Public Facilities Program and was completed in 2007. 


